Notice

Srijan Science Club, Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University

A meeting of the Srijan Science Club will be held on 23" September 2014, from
1-2pm in the D block Auditorium. The meeting is to introduce the newly enrolled
members to the club, its members and Faculty coordinators and to hold the first
consultative meeting of all members to discuss the range of activities and
modalities of operations for the current semester.

All members are requested to attend and participate in the meeting. We invite fresh
ideas, proposals and initiatives to prepare a plan and schedule for the club’s
activities.
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